(J{I/ Halifax ‘ HALIFAX Community Notice

Water Infrastructure Upgrades & Rehabilitation

May 29, 2019

Beginning on or about the week of June 3, Halifax Water and the Halifax Regional Municipality will be upgrading
infrastructure on Wanda Lane, Tobin Drive and Ronald Court. Halifax Water’s work will include the replacement of
the water and wastewater system in various areas, the addition of a deep stormwater system on Wanda Lane, and
channel improvements in Ellenvale Run. The municipality will be undertaking various street improvements including
curb, gutter and sidewalk work, as well as the replacement of the bridge on Tobin Drive. This will provide road and
underground service upgrades and reduce the amount of stormwater entering the wastewater system from public
infrastructure.

Project Timeline

Week of June 3, 2019

Early-July 2019

Survey work, some environmental
controls, brush clearing/tree cutting,
property investigations/videos, begin
temporary water installation.

Closure of through traffic on Tobin Drive, removal Late-October/Early November 2019
of existing bridge on Tobin Drive and begin
Ellenvale Run Channel Rehabilitation work. Completion of paving and landscaping.

Late-June 2019 Late-September/Early October 2019

Completion of temporary water installation. Completion of Ellenvale Run Channel

Rehabilitation work.

Begin excavation and installation of new mains
beginning at the Belle Vista Drive end of Wanda Lane.

What can you expect during construction?

Activities will include excavation in the street and in front of your property to replace buried pipes, replace the bridge
crossing at Tobin Drive, and to upgrade the streets and sidewalks. At the rear of some properties, excavation will
occur along the edge of Ellenvale Run for stream improvements and replacement of the footbridge.

Crews will make every effort to maintain road and sidewalk access during this project. Residents may experience
periodic traffic delays or rerouting during this time, especially during the bridge replacement. If property owners have
questions about the location of their stormwater lateral connection along Wanda Lane, please contact lan Guppy,
Project Manager, Halifax Water.

The in-stream work to be performed along Ellenvale Run will involve the placement of pre-cast concrete sections
into the channel and the addition of natural stone and vegetation. This will improve the stability of the channel as well
as add natural habitat features. This work will be similar to the work done last year between Ellenvale Avenue and
Patterson Street.

Project Contacts
lan Guppy Jim Cash Dylan Hayne Halifax Water
Project Manager Project Manager Project Manager Customer Care Centre
Halifax Water Dexter Construction Halifax Regional Municipality Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM
guppyi@halifaxwater.ca jimcash@dexter.ca hayned@halifax.ca customercare@halifaxwater.ca
902-476-1610 902-497-7701 902-292-3521 902-420-9287

For Project Information & Updates, visit: halifaxwater.ca/project/wanda-lane-tobin-drive-ronald-court
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